
This is something I am very passionate about as a consumer.  I feel I should have the right to make 
choices on what I am buying.  I do not want to contribute to the destruction of the habitat of 
orangutangs or any other  threatened species when I know there are other ways of managing these 
things. 
  
I call on the government to stand up and make the labelling of palm oil mandatory on all goods. 
  
Yours sincerely  
  
Donna Carrington  
 


